August 3, 2017

The Taylor County Board of Supervisors met in regular session with Doug Horton, Charles Ambrose, Jerry Murphy and Auditor Bethany Murphy present.

After roll call the Board approved the agenda for today's meeting and the minutes for the last meeting.

Clint Spurrier discussed the new Return-to-Work Policy. He will draft a final version for approval at Monday's meeting.

Eldon Rike presented a purchase agreement for the land the new maintainer shed will sit on. Ambrose made a motion seconded by Murphy to purchase the land from Jeff and Debra Soulsby and Ronald and Sachiko Teter for \$1,136.25. Motion carried 3-0.

No further business came before the Board at this time and the meeting adjourned subject to call.

Attest:

Doug Horton, Chairman of the Board of Supervisors Bethany Murphy, Taylor County Auditor